**BILLING MOVED TO OCTOBER 2023**

IPFCF has moved the Fiscal Year 2024 billing schedule to October 2023. This will allow us
to provide accurate, up-to-date, and easy to navigate billing information.

You can expect to receive electronic correspondence on 10/1/23, stating the invoices are
available on the Provider Portal under the billing tab. Assessment fees are due 30 days
from the date invoices are sent.

Financial noncompliance letters are sent on the following timetable:

e Invoices are sent via electronic correspondence allowing 30 days for payment to
reach the Fund.

e A noncompliance letter is sent via electronic correspondence on the first day after
payment is due (day 31).

e A certified letter is sent via mail and electronic correspondence 15 days later if
payment is not received (day 45).

e A letter is sent via electronic correspondence to DSPS, giving notice of
noncompliance, if payment is not received within 30 days of the certified letter.

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we migrate to the new database
management system.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to the IPFCF team
at (608) 707-5481 or send us an email at OCIIPFCF@wisconsin.gov.
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